l Texas Department of Transportation

DEWITT C. GREER STATE HIGHWAY BLDG. » 125 E. 11TH STREET « AUSTIN, TEXAS 78701-2483 « (512) 463-8585

April 17, 2008

To All Shortlisted Proposers:

The Texas Department of Transportation (“TxDOT") is pleased to provide the shortlisted
proposers with the enclosed Addendum #1 to the Request for Proposals (RFP) issued
by TxDOT for the DFW Connector project (the “Project”).

This Addendum #1 consists of a revised Procurement Schedule, as shown in Section
1.6 of the Instructions to Proposers. The revised schedule is redlined to show changes
from the schedule included in the RFP package dated March 28, 2008.

We thank you for your continued interest in the Project and look forward to continuing to
work with you as the procurement progresses.

Sincerely,

S Ao, v

Robert B. Stone, P.E.
Director of Turnpike Design
Texas Turnpike Authority Division
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